

We're going green!

Dear Parents and carers,

We are pleased to announce that we are going paperless for the Summer term and club forms will now only be sent via parent communications from the school admin team.

We realise more and more that parents and schools are using technology to communicate and to organise various things within their schools. Recently, we have received more and more requests from schools that we send club forms and advertisements electronically so that it can go out via parent mail, as opposed to paper format.

Here's why we think this is a great idea:

- Reduce the time spent on school staff handing out forms to classes
- Minimise risk of children losing forms, or getting lost in book bags
- To reduce admin burden particularly to schools
- Reduce paper waste
- Kinder on the environment
- Less paperwork in the school office

It will remain a simple process for you, in that all bookings are still made in the same way by visiting premier-education.com or calling 01638 751168.

To ensure you do not miss a place on your child's club, please ensure you check email communications from the school so that you do not miss that vital information including upcoming sessions and start dates. All club details will be available online and ready to book.

Kind Regards,

Premier Education

